
   
 
 Lord’s Day Eucharist:         

 

Saturday  5 pm 
Sunday    9 am 

        11 am 
 

Good News Reflection  

What the authority of Jesus looks like: 

In this Sunday's Gospel reading, one of the criminals hanging next to Jesus on the cross represents us. Jesus is our king and we 

want to spend eternity with him in his kingdom. As long as we have this attitude, there is no reason to doubt that when we die 

we will join Jesus in Paradise. 

As the king of heaven, Jesus has the right and the authority to choose who is allowed into his kingdom. And as this Good 

Friday thief shows us, Jesus says, "Yes, come in, welcome!" to anyone who recognizes his authority. 

Let's look at what the authority of Jesus is like. At the Last Supper, when he washed the feet of his disciples, he made it clear 

that the heavenly king exerts his authority by serving those who belong to his kingdom. 

The next day, he took a crown of thorns instead of a crown of gold, because the glory of his kingship is not represented by 

earthly treasures but by riches that are given to others, the personal sacrifices that are motivated by love, even for those who 

don't deserve it. 

After his resurrection, although he'd been healed from the destruction of death, his five crucifixion wounds were not healed. 

To this day, he still bears those wounds as a continual reminder to us that he does not use his authority for his own benefit, but 

for ours. Earthly kings wear expensive rings on their hands; our heavenly king wears the marks of sacrifice. 

We belong to God's kingdom when we lovingly serve others with Christ, when we understand the glory of giving generously 

to others, of making personal sacrifices, and of loving those who don't deserve our love. 

If we offer to Jesus our sufferings because we realize that they have value, we wear the five wounds of Jesus in our souls. Of 

course we will join Jesus in Paradise -- we have already united ourselves to him. 

Questions for Personal Reflection: Reflect on a time when you submitted yourself to Christ's authority by obeying a difficult 

teaching of the Church or by doing something Christ-like that you didn't want to do. Did you feel loved by God? Did you feel 

served? What will you do to become more aware of his service to you? What are you holding onto today that does not belong 

to his kingdom? What will you do this week to allow Jesus to be your king in every area of your life? 

 

Mission: St. Mary’s, 
Tribune – Sat. 7 pm 
 

Reconciliation:  Fri. 11: 30 – 12:00   

          Sat. 4:00 – 4:40 

 

 

 

Welcome Visitors & New Parish Members!   
Our Parish family warmly welcomes new members. Please fill out a new parishioner form at your earliest convenience. 

The forms are located on the table in the foyer! As well, if any parishioners have changed information regarding their 

address, phone number, etc., please let the parish office know! 

November 23& 24, 2019  
Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe

 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCImn3avTpMgCFQIJPgodv7QD-A&url=http://www.saintelizabethannseton.net/sacraments/holy-eucharist.html&psig=AFQjCNGb5ULNc7eipOBFr4bK5ZQz6KI-sw&ust=1443904974690590
https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwit2YDRr-7OAhXGFR4KHYtfDOoQjRwIBw&url=https://archregina.sk.ca/parish/st-vincent-de-paul&psig=AFQjCNGliz2K6bRG6M64e0Q92wifUpyafg&ust=1472826289900923
https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiT0LbWrcPXAhVq5YMKHbgoCesQjRwIBw&url=https://www.incredible-web.com/blog/signalr-let-the-server-push-the-data/&psig=AOvVaw0UP0e6N2M8uI8zIQLcxpUu&ust=1510930634525522


 

Parish Advent Mission 

December 1-2 

A Parish Advent Mission will be 

hosted with author, blogger and 

speaker Therese McDonald. On 

December 1st 7-9pm Therese will present “Satan is 

real: how he messes with you and what to do about it.” 

On December 2nd the topic will be “How to become 

truly holy in a world gone crazy.” Each presentation 

will include an intermission with refreshments and a 

chance to socialize. Everyone is invited! 

 

Congratulations to the Doanne/Mokelki family on the 

baptism of Natalie Josephine this weekend. Please 

remember, as a church family, to pray for Natalie and 

her family to always feel the grace of God in their lives. 

   

Best Wishes to Randi and Jeremy Anderson, who 

joined together in Marriage November 16. May your 

marriage be blessed with God’s love as an everlasting 

source of strength in your lives. 

 

 

 St Vincent de Paul Religious Articles 

Shop will be holding the annual 

Christmas Lobby Sale on Sunday, 

November 24th and Sunday, 

December 1st.  
Stop by and check out our large 

selection of faith-based gifts and cards.  

 

 

McKenna Hall has many holiday events over the next 

couple of months.  Much help will be needed!  Please 

see the sign-up sheets in the foyer and see where you 

can help! 

 

Missals for the new liturgical year are available to 

purchase from the foyer for $4.00. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Updated Eucharist Schedules have been emailed out  

Alternatively schedules can be picked up from the 

pamphlet rack.  Thank you for sharing your time and     

talent in proclaiming the word of God! 

 

Prayer Shawls – do you know of someone that 

would  be comforted by a prayer shawl? 

Please submit names to the parish office. 

If you would like to knit a prayer shawl 

we have a large supply of wool as well as the pattern 

for the shawl; please stop in at the office to pick  

up supplies. 

 

Hospitality and Screen Projector Ministry Schedules  
will soon be updated. As you will see in each bulletin we 

have many spots to fill.  If you are interested in giving 

some of your “Time and Talent” back to your parish this 

is an easy way to help us fill the vacancies. 
 

 CWL CHRISTMAS SUPPER 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 3rd 

Mass at 5:30 PM, Supper at 6:30 

Program to follow! 

Our Christmas Charity this year – Envision Counselling, we 

invite you to join us by donating Walmart and Prairie Sky 

Co-op gift cards. Supper tickets are available at the Parish 

office until November 26th. 

A reminder that raffle tickets to be returned by Nov. 30th.  

If putting in collection basket please mark CWL tickets 

 

CWL Memberships; A reminder that your CWL $30.00 

memberships for 2020, are now due. Please put in 

collection baskets marked CWL membership or drop off at 

the church office. Receipts are available at the back of the 

church. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Eucharistic Celebrations 
Mon. Nov. 25 No mass  

Tues. Nov. 26 7 PM Anna Ziegler + 

Wed. Nov. 27 9 AM Ed Kuhn + 

Thurs Nov. 28 9 AM  Joy Janeczko + 

Fri. Nov. 29 12:10 PM John Winter + 

Sat. Nov. 30 10 AM   @ Tatagwa  

5 PM      @ SVDP 

7 PM      @ St. Mary’s 

Jean Wawro 
Ed Zyla +Amy Zyla 

Macie Anderson 

Sun. Dec.1 

 

9 AM 

11 AM 

Fred Dodd +  

Brett Kot 

Readings for November 30, December 1 

Isaiah 2.1-5 

Romans 13.11-14, Matthew 24.37-44 

 

Our sympathy and prayers to the family,      

and friends of our dearly departed, Bertha  

   “Babs” Lauf. May she rest in peace. 

Happy 80th Birthday to Agnes Pitre,  

November, 26 

and Happy 84th to Al Pitre, 

November, 24 
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In the 1970’s Archbishop Oscar Romero spoke out 

against the rampant corruption, violence, and civil 

war engulfing El Salvador. 

 

By doing so he offered hope to  

Thousands of oppressed people. 

Based on the true life story. 

 

Now available at the Parish Library 

 

Archbishop’s Appeal: 

“Amen, I say to you; today you will be with me in Paradise.” 

Are those not the words we all aspire to hear? Jesus reminds 

us throughout Holy Scripture that we must keep our 

Christian life focus on two points: Jesus Himself, and that 

our lives lead to Eternity. It is these thrusts that should make 

us lead lives of gratitude and thanksgiving to God. 

This Sunday is traditionally called Christ the King. Yes, we 

recognize Jesus’ Kingship over all the earth and all its 

peoples, but the Gospel points to the part of His dominion 

that cannot be matched by anyone else: He rules over death 

as well as over life. St. Catherine of Siena once said, “All the 

way to heaven is heaven, because Jesus said, ‘I am the 

way’.” 

As we prepare for Advent, which begins next weekend, and 

as we end our liturgical year this week, we need to dedicate 

ourselves anew to being good stewards of all that the Lord, 

Christ our King, has blessed us with and to share those gifts 

as God’s children. We also join with the forgiven thief who 

was crucified next to Jesus and place our total trust in God. 

While we attempt to be disciples of the Lord, we need to 

share what we have - time, talents and treasure in every 

opportunity the Lord gives us, no matter how small our best 

effort. In sharing our gifts with the Archdiocesan Annual 

Appeal, we silently utter “Thank you, God” and “Lord, 

remember me.”  
[Source: http://www.catholicsteward.com/2013/11] 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Ignite” Youth Group will be held Fridays at 7PM at 

St. Michael’s School! The first Friday of each month is 

for Grade 5&6 students. Every other Friday will be for 

Grades 7, 8 & 9. Please watch the bulletins for further 

information. Please invite our children and 

grandchildren to attend! 

 

Funeral Lunch Groups: The following groups are 

next    Marilyn & Ev; Donna & Renee; Fran. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stewardship Bulletin Bit: 

November 24, 2019 - Feast of Our Lord Jesus 

Christ, King of the Universe 
 “….giving thanks to the Father, who has made you fit 

to share in the inheritance of the holy ones in light.” 

(Colossians 1:12)  

God wants us to be happy! Instead of looking at the Ten 

Commandments as being restrictive and telling us what 

we can’t do, look at them as guides for living a joy-

filled and peaceful life. Most of our problems arise 

when we put our own needs first or spend most of our 

time trying to acquire “things.” Instead, try putting God 

first in all things. Ask Him how He wants you to use 

your gifts. 

 

Donations envelopes for 2020 are going to be prepared 

in the near future. Please let the office know if you no 

longer wish to receive envelopes, want to start using 

them, or if you would like to switch over to Pre- 

Authorized Giving. It is very easy to set up, and will 

make donating easier for you and the parish! 

 
The Knights of Columbus would like to thank everyone 

who supported Knights of Columbus Charity Appeal. A list 

of winners is on a table at the back of the church. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you hear those bells? That’s the 

sound of a Salvation Army volunteer, 

ringing in the hopes that the people of 

Weyburn will donate to this good cause. 

The Weyburn Salvation Army Kettle 

Campaign needs YOU to volunteer for a two hour shift 

to help fill the Christmas food hampers! If interested, 

please call Helen at 306-842-6485 or 306-861-4599 

                     CWL is entering a program  

                 with Peavey Mart called 

                “HEAT THE FEET” 

Men’s work socks on sale for $1.00/pair, 

 now until December 30. 

You can purchase socks and leave some with Peavey 

Mart to donate back to Sandy Bay! 



 

 

 

  

Stewardship of Time & Talent  -     November 23 & 24 
 SAT  5 PM SUN 9 AM SUN 11 AM 

Readers 
Merle St. Onge 

 Janice Seitz 

Stafford Nimegeers 

Cecile Sellinger 

Val Wing 

Jennifer Woodard 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

First 2 serve bread 

Last 3 serve cup 

Rose Loos Mary Ann Piwarski 

        Joyce Reiser Vacant 

Roberto Roman Steve Zackrisson     

Vacant 

Chris Marcotte 

Jean Woodard Susan Kot  

John Tuchscherer 

Judy VanBetuw 

Val Wing Helene Gordon 

Danette Tracey 

Acolytes Stella Hoffart Ken Benroy 

  Dave Alcalde 

Don Bohn Frank Porte Bonnie Sidloski Camille Goski 

Children’s Liturgy Joan Carol Storey Dawn Purdue 

Power Point Randy Schiller Tara Kurtz Don Kraft 

Hospitality Jeff & Mary Ann Flaaten 

Bonnie & Frank Kaip 

Yvonne Kerr 

 Omer & Chris Marcotte 

John Tuchscherer 

Terry Lonoway Emily Stadler 

Ron Miller  

Charlene  Kerr 

Counters   Dave Creurer, Rob Labbie, Darren Woodard 

Stewardship of Time & Talent  -  November 30 & December 1 
 SAT  5  PM SUN   9 AM SUN   11 AM 

Readers Camille Goski Connie Regier Delores Herring Theresa Istace Ron Wormsbecker Ingri Roman 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Vacant Chris Masniuk  

Camille Goski Lynn Garner 

  Vacant Mary Janeczko  

Betty Vanstaveren 

Theresa Istace Audrey Rydzik 

Helen Fossenier  

Pat Wolensky 

Vacant 

Gordon Rutten Aime Isabey 

Dorothy Rist 

Acolytes Stella Hoffart  

Zeus Hinalaygan 

Bruno Tuchscherer 

Richard Wick 

Mel VanBetuw 

Ken Leblanc 

Children’s Liturgy Darcy Leslie Cecile 

Power Point Roberto Roman James Richards Austin Leblanc 

Hospitality Yvonne Dzuba Denis Tremblay  

Jim Wanner Delois Sunde 

Janie & Jerry Jordens  

Ken & Susan Kot 

John Tuchscherer 

Norm Mondor Al Pitre   

Joe Glab Sheldon Leblanc 

 Roberto Roman 

Counters  Randy & Janet Schiller, Viv Plante 

Office Hours: Tuesday – Friday - 8:30-4:30 
Phone: 306-842-2129      Fax: 306-842-7818   Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 
314 – 3rd Street NE • Weyburn, SK • S4H 0W7 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
__ 

Sacraments: Baptism and Reconciliation – Contact the parish office 
          Matrimony – Contact the parish office at least 6 months prior 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
___ 

Pastor: Rev. Francis Plaparampil • 306-842-2055 • franplap@hotmail.com  
Bookkeeper/Receptionist:  Janice Seitz • secretary@stvincentdepaul.ca 
Administrative Assistant/Receptionist Val Wing • stvincent@sasktel.net   
Hall Convener:  Angelo Fresnido • 306-842-4481 • mckennaweyburn@gmail.com • www.mckennahall.ca  
Caretakers: Rani Roettger, Jeff Greening 

Parish Council Members: Marga Cugnet (chair), Pat Wolensky, Sarah Ayeri, Brenda Kosior, John Tuchscherer,  

Vic Messer, Jim Wanner, Val Wing, Wendy Sidloski   Parish Finance Chairperson – Dave Creurer 

 

K of C Grand Knight: Aime Isabey (861-3535) aime@sasktel.net 

K of C Faithful Navigator: Randy Schiller (861-1863) schrjt@sasktel.net 

Weyburn K of C Meetings: (Sept.-June) Exec & Directors – 2nd Mon. of month, Gen Mtg. – 4th Mon. of month 

 

CWL President: Fran Messer (842-6259) CWL Meetings: (Sept. – June)  

 Exec Mtg. – 2nd Mon. of month Gen Mtg. – 3rd Mon. of month 
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